
   
                                                                                                                                       Level 27, 45 Clarence St, Sydney, 2000 
                                                                                                                                         Ph: 02 8346 2300 Fax: 02 8346 2350  

 

 

MEMO 
New tariff  – Effective July 1, 2019 

For Immediate Release – June 17th, 2019 

Following its public announcement on the 13th of March, 2019, AAT issues a reminder 
regarding its new tariffs for the following sites will be effective from July 1, 2019 

- AAT Fisherman Islands (QLD) 
- AAT Port Kembla (NSW) 
- AAT Appleton Dock (VIC) 

A copy of the new tariffs is available on the AAT website under the pricing section.  

 


